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IMPORTANT INFORMATION
Paralift Usage With 3.0L Mercury/Mariner Outboard Engines

Recommendation
Mercury Hi-Performance and Mercury Outboards
does not recommend the use of the Quicksilver
Paralift Hydraulic Jack Plate with any 3.0L Mercury
Outboard engine. Testing has shown that the paralift
can fail when used with these engine packages.

! WARNING
Do not install a 3.0L Mercury or Mariner engine on
a Quicksilver Paralift Hydraulic Jack Plate. Fail-
ure to the Quicksilver Paralift Hydraulic Jack
Plate can occur if used with any Mercury or Mari-
ner 3.0L engine.


